KINDERGARTEN NEWSLETTER
MRS. FRIAR
9-27-19

Word of the Week:  perseverance
Needs/News: 
Monday, Sept. 30th is picture retake day
Friday, October 4th is UF Homecoming no school 
Thank you to all of the “dads” who attended Take your dad to school day.  We had a terrific turnout. We had a great time at the fire station and I hope your child informed you of all of the things learned at the station.
Recap of the Week: Reading this week talked about why we have rules at school and we continued to review letters and sounds.  I reviewed a “noun” to the students. During math, we started our new chapter talking about numbers to 10.  We talked about how people cooperate best in our Social Studies time.
P.E. 
The students are learning a game called “Across the Desert”.  The game focuses on traveling in open space while using different motor skills.




Art 
Students are making a jellyfish ocean art (oil pastel watercolor resist)
Gardening
We have been learning about how to take care of plants. Soon we will be planting Seminole Pumpkins.  Please sign up on Sign Up Genius for helping with Gardening on Fridays!  Thank you.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Upcoming: We will continue to talk about our letters and sounds, practice writing our first names, writing and recognizing our numbers.  We are continually practicing listening and following directions.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.
Mrs. Friar 
kfriar@hlacharter.com
